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NEW MEMBERS: A big WELCOME to all our recent new members.

OPPORTUNITY TO SHOWCASE YOUR WORK: Southampton City Art Gallery Open Exhibition 2018
will run from the 3rd February until 21* April 2018. Application forms are on their website and
submission is the 18" to 20" January 2018. The THEME is ‘Four Seasons’. Do let us know if you have

work selected.

OCTOBER DEMONSTRATION: An Autumn Landscape by Bridget Woods in Watercolour.

Over 40 members and visitors attended the October meeting where Bridget, coming all the way
from Sussex, demonstrated . Making a charcoal tonal sketch initially she continued in a rhythmic
way with wet in wet, feeling the rhythm in water, gaining a physical response to the marks. Painting
fluidly she created an autumnal scene, showing various methods — including the use of her fingers
and fingernails ! She then judged the mini exhibition which was won by Rachael Smith — well done!
She was inspirational and for anybody interested has a painting holiday in Greece during April 2018.
For more details visit www.bridgetwoods.co.uk. She has also produced a book ‘Painting Expressive
Watercolour’ which she will sign for you — email contact is bridget.woods2014@gmail.com.

MARK SWAN WORKSHOP: This Sculpture workshop was attended by 8 members last month at
Emery Down. They enjoyed a brilliant day of patient tuition by Mark , making an armature for a
figure - even learning how to use pliers and a vice! Warm wax was then applied and everyone took
home a wax figure in various poses and stages of completion. A very instructive and informative
workshop was enjoyed by all. Some pictures of the results are on our website.

PAINT IN: There was a good turnout for the last paint in of the year. Members spending a quiet day
together painting and exchanging ideas.

AUTUMN ART SALE: The weekend went well and was fun to spend more time with members. We
are sure it will be on the calendar of events for next year.





image2.png
November 2017 : NFAS Newsletter

http://newforestartsociety.weebly.com

SIR HAROLD HILLIER GARDENS: Paperwork is on its way by email (post for those without email) for
the Society’ 2"° Exhibition here, taking place in February 2018. At recent exhibitions there has
been a little confusion about some of the presentation details for submitted work, particularly
framed, glazed paintings. For the Hillier’s Exhibition we have worked hard to make the Presentation
Section on the paperwork as clear as possible. Below are three pictures that we hope will also help.
We are always happy to answer queries.

NOVEMBER MEETING: Friends and family may be interested in Tim Craven’s talk so please
advertise widely.

TEMPLATE: Teresa Rogers has given us a template for a mini stand suitable for unframed works that
can be made from mount board about A4 size. Please see the members page of the website for
details.

ALLI’S CHALLENGE: Remember to check the members page for her latest Challenge.

Freddie





